President of RIBI 2003 / 2004

Brian Stoyel

The Pines

131 Pomphlett Road,
Plymstock, Piymouth
Devon PL9 78U England
Email: brian@stoyel.co.uk
Tel: 01 752 401 942
Mobile: 077 68 700 466

Mrs Ann Evans,
4 Green Avenue,
Alpraham,
Tarporley,

Cheshire CW6 9LP
18th August 2013

Dear Ann,

Thank you for the wonderful donation of £3,000 towards REMIT.

Our registered status qualifies our work undertaken eliminating Malaria and

your support is much appreciated. My apologies that our websites
www.remit.org.uk. & www.remarag.org are currently under reconstruction but .

hopefully within the next week or so all will be completed.

We are currently working on six projects of £10,000 each which we hopq--wlll
be finished during this calendar year your money will be enhanced by

through our Rotary Foundation. :

| enclose our new leaflet and car sticker, more are readily available.

My warmest regards and if there is anything f urth
hesitate to contact me.

Yours Sincerely
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